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Lending Facilities Renewal

Despite the good economic news and the expectation the economy will continue to grow, the banks are still risk averse.

Relationship managers are, even more than ever, re-evaluating the lending facilities on their customers’ accounts.  The terms of overdraft facilities are likely to be changed at the next review and this is likely to mean additional costs, further security or reduced borrowing facilities.

Do you know when your next review date is? If it is a couple of months away, then I would like to put you in a better bargaining position with the bank.
As part of The Corporate Finance Network (www.thecfn.org.uk) , we have access to an exclusive rating scorecard. It is based upon the parameters of the banks and will predict their likely view of your own situation.  We would like to offer to complete that exercise with you, free of charge.  

I would urge you to consider completing the review as soon as possible, so that you can be prepared for any comments your bank manager is likely to make.  If they do wish to implement any changes to your lending facilities, they don’t usually give you much notice, so it’s wise to be organised with alternative plans well in advance.

If you would like to arrange a telephone call to review your situation, please contact me on xxx or by email xxx
I look forward to hearing from you,

Yours sincerely,

Andrew Watkin
Director
